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Charlestown  

Community  

Primary School 

You must be in school 
each day for 8.45am! 

Friday 5th July 2024 

 
No balls should be brought 

into school.  
Also no children should be 
playing with balls on the          

playground before or after 
school.  

 
We do our best to ensure that the   
equipment is away. This is to keep    

everyone safe and avoid any issues    
before or after school.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr Allen and some of our KS2 children 
have been exploring the wildlife in our   

nature area.  
They have been very busy preparing our 
raised planters so they are ready for us to 
plant fruit and vegetables. This is part of a 
long-term plan to make the area a more 
usable environment for the children to 

learn in. Great job guys! 

 
Remember… 
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Please ensure that your child/ren are still 
wearing appropriate uniform. At this time 
of year we are seeing some non-uniform 
items being worn. Children have informed 
us that they have been told they can wear 

what they like. Lets ensure we are still  
following the uniform expectations please.                                                   
Also, if you have any uniform that is still 
in good condition please send in clean 
donations to us as we will be hosting a 
uniform swap shop in the last week of 

term. Details to follow. 
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Important 

dates in 

June/July 

Y6 Leavers Party 5:30-8pm 

Reports Day - on School Spider 

Rocksteady Concert 

Uniform Swap shop (details to follow) 

Y6 Leavers assembly 2:15pm (details to follow) 

School closes for Summer - 2.15pm 

 

Thursday 11th July  

Friday 12th July 

Tuesday 16th July 

Wednesday 17th July 

Thursday 18th July  

Friday 19th July 

 

 

Home reading books 

 

 

 

It is that time of year where we begin to 

collect in the school reading books. 

Please have a good look in your car, the 

living room, kitchen and even under the 

beds. Some children may have multiple 

school reading books at home. All books 

should be returned to the class teacher by 

Monday 15th July please. Then we have 

the massive job of tidying and organising 

them ready for September . 

Stars of the Week 

Jaffar (Team 12), Keshawn (Team 11),                           

Scarlett (Team 10), Ayesha (Team 9),                            

Halim (Team 8), Toby-James (Team 7),                                    

Holly (Team 6), Ronnie (Team 5),                                    

Ezra (Team 4), Tallulah (Team 3),                                         

All of T2 (Team 2), All of T1 (Team 1),                                      

Tailah (Rec 1), Roman (Rec 2)                                  

Willow (Nur 1), Riven (Nur 2)                                  

Transition Week 

This week your child/ren have spent two 
mornings getting to know their new class 
teacher and TA. There has been such a 

positive and exciting atmosphere in 
school.  

Reports 

School reports will be sent out to parents 

on Friday 12th July via School Spider. If 

you have issues accessing your account 

please speak to the school office. 
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